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Apologies that there was no newsletter or 

homework last week. This week we have both! 

If you were unable to come to the meet the 

teacher, please find the notes on the Year 1 

area of our school website. 

This Week.....We have looked at how 

stories have a beginning, middle and end. We 

plotted out the story of the 3 Little Pigs on a 

story map and had a go at writing out the 

different sections of the story ourselves. 

In Maths we have been comparing lengths and 

weights. We have been using non-standard units 

to measure out the above. The children used 

the tip balances to find out if objects were 

lighter or heavier than each other. 

Year 1 

Mrs Lucarelli’s 

Weekly Newsletter. 

29th September 2017 
Open Door: Tuesday 8:30am 

– 8:55am 

Next Week.... 

We will be adapting a traditional tale 

to make up our own story whilst 

working on our capital letters and full 

stops. 

In Maths we will be looking at addition 

and subtraction.  

REMINDER: The children have been 

encouraged to do jobs at home to earn 

50p for the Bishop’s harvest appeal. 

The children are able to purchase a 

‘coffee bean’ with their money to put 

in our huge coffee jar. All money 

raised goes to Burundi and Ghana.   

 

A BIG Well Done.... 

to those who have been on 

‘Outstanding’ 3 or more times 

this week! 

Amelia, Mia, Harvey-Jake, Elliot, Lewis, 

Dashel, Isaac, Matthew, Sienna, Shae, 

Isabella, Daisy. Florence, Elissa, Kayla, Erin, 

Neve and Freddie. 

Talk Topic  

 

What is your favourite 

Traditional Tale and why? 

Certificates and Awards 

Writer of the Week – 

Sienna for her 3 Little Pigs story. 

Curriculum Certificate – 

to Elliot for fantastic writing. 

Christian Value Certificate for 

Friendship– 

Kayla 

If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 or Class 2 

newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892  
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